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Planning for new Lidl at old spotted cow on new hay road. I just want to register my support for this
(2020/93308) as I was deeply upset when the Aldi was overturned .
This Lidl will benefit the people who don’t want to pay for overpriced goods and will ensure Sainsbury’s up
their game and offer better prices.




